
YOUR COMMUNITY
we are in

Robbin Wilcox
NSCC Executive Foundation Director

Letter from the Foundation Executive Director...
As the leaves begin to change and 
a new academic year unfolds, I’m 
excited to share the latest updates 
from the Northwest State Foundation. 
Your unwavering support continues to 
fuel our mission of changing lives and 
strengthening communities. As you will 
see in this newsletter, we have been 
busy raising awareness and needed 

scholarship dollars in the communities, and reconnecting with our 
valued alumni community as well.
Your generosity has a profound impact on our students, allowing 
them to enjoy the power of an NSCC education. We’re grateful for 
your partnership in shaping the future of Northwest State Community 
College.

Sincerely,

Northwest State Community College
Alumni & Friends
22600 State Route 34
Archbold, OH  43502

ADDRESS SEVICE REQUESTED



Jim Drewes Tara Garza Elizabeth Grimes Christina SwitzerOrlando (Allen) Santiago

Van Wert Campus Golf Outing

NSCC hosted a golfing fundraiser at Hickory Sticks Golf 
Club on September 13th this year. Over 100 people showed 
up for the event, which was sponsored by Danfoss, and the 
weather was perfect.
“We are giving all kinds of awards away,” said Robbin 
Wilcox, who organized the event. Wilcox is the Executive 
Director of the NSCC Foundation. This is the fourth time 
the tourney has been held here at Hickory Sticks, and it has 
grown from 13 teams (in 2021) to 27 teams this year.
“We use all of the monies that we’ve raised to give 
scholarships,” said Jon Tomlinson, Dean of the Van Wert 
campus. “We’re very excited to open the Van Wert campus.”
It took a team to make the campus dream a reality. “In 
2014 Van Wert was added to our service area,” said NSCC 
President Dr. Todd Hernandez, who participated in the 
outing. The biggest winners of the day were future students 
at the Van Wert satellite campus. “It’s all about fundraising 
today,” said Wilcox. “All that money, 100 percent of it, goes 
to our Paulding and Van Wert and Putnam county students.”
CREDIT: Brian Hess, Times Bulletin Editor

Thank you to the following sponsors 
for their generosity in making the 2024 

Van Wert Campus Golf Outing a HUGE success!

Danfoss......................................... Presenting
Central Insurance......................... Scholarship
Danfoss......................................... Scholarship
Danfoss......................................... Lunch
First Federal Savings .................. Lunch
& Loan of Van Wert OH
OhioHealth.................................... Lunch
Danfoss.......................................... Gift Bag
Lakeview Farms............................. Beverage Cart
SJS Investments............................. Activities
Board Trustee Lisa McClure........... Awards
Winzeler & Bok, Ltd........................ Awards
Advanced Insurance Group............ Hole
Alexander & Bebout Inc.................. Hole
Citizens National Bank................... Hole
Cooper Farms - Cooked Meats...... Hole
Fanning Howey............................... Hole
GreenWay Bank............................. Hole
Heather's Day Care........................ Hole
Huntington...................................... Hole
John & Joanne Wilson.................... Hole
Lakeview Farms............................. Hole
Lee Kinstle Chevrolet GMC............ Hole
Putnam Law Offices....................... Hole
Sealscott CPA................................. Hole
Van Crest Health Care Center........ Hole
Van Wert Propane, Inc................... Hole
Wilkinson Printing........................... Hole

On October 9, NSCC held 
its annual Chili Cook-Off. 
Eight teams competed 
for the coveted Golden 
Ladle, and ultimately 
Honest Abe's Chili won 
the People's Choice award 
and took the win. 

We appreciate Jenny Thome, John Mueller, Judy 
Thrasher and Bob Kroeger (NSCC alums) serving 
as guest judges in the event. 
As always, proceeds from the Chili Cook-Off 
directly benefit the PATH Center in Defiance. 
This year, the event raised $1,120!

ALUMNI NITES AT THE FAIRS:
Earlier this summer, the NSCC Alumni Relations 
team visited the Fulton and Williams County fairs. 
The fairs provided a great atmosphere to welcome 
NSCC alumni, reconnect with graduates and 
their families, and say "Thank You" for choosing 
Northwest State. We greatly appreciate seeing you 
at the fairs!
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The mission of the NSCC Alumni Association is to engage alumni interest while 
promoting loyalty and strengthening relationships with students, community and alumni. 


